
First Alumni Meeting in Vancouver

On Sunday, May 23rd, Albert Fink, president of HAUS (Heidelberg Alumni United States), 
and John Barber, regional chair of the Western Conference of HAUS, sponsored a meeting for 
Heidelberg alumni in the Vancouver area. Getting to know one another and sharing 
recollections of enjoyable times at the University were the chief objectives. Among 
substantive matters discussed were the University’s 625th anniversary celebrations and the 
possibility of future regional get togethers across the international border. We are especially 
pleased that as a result of the Vancouver meeting, two alumni previously not identified heard 
about the meeting and are now on HACA’s mailing list.


